
 

SOWERS CLASS OF 2025 PROMOTION 
 

Families of Sowers 8th Grade Students, 
 

We’re thrilled to be preparing for this year’s 8th grade promotion! The Class of 2025 promotion marks a 
wonderful opportunity to honor and celebrate the achievements of our students here at Sowers Middle School. 
The promotion ceremony for the entire class will be held at Edison High School. 

While we’ve held several fundraisers throughout the year, there are still additional costs associated with 
making this event truly memorable. The school and PTSA are covering essential expenses like printed 
programs and decorations. To help enhance the overall experience for our students, we’re kindly suggesting 
a $35 donation per student. 

Your $35 contribution goes toward a promotion package that includes: 

• A red promotion gown to be worn during the ceremony 
• Two photographers capturing the event, plus a digital link to all student photos 
• One raffle ticket for a chance at preferred seating** 
• Access to 8th grade celebration activities, including a picnic, photo stations, ice cream, and more 
• Staff lunch on promotion day 
• A custom Sowers Vikings cookie for each student 

**By purchasing the $35 package, each family is automatically entered into the preferred seating 
raffle. Additional raffle tickets will be available for $5 each to increase your chances. A random number 
generator will be used by the PTSA to select the winner. One lucky family (up to 6 guests) will enjoy reserved 
premium seating at the ceremony. 

Promotion gowns and cookies will be distributed in early June. 

Promotion 
Date: Tuesday, June 17th 

Start time: 3:30 pm 
Location: @ Edison High School (Bowl Area) 

 
Promotion Practice (student-only) 

Date: Monday June 16th 
Time: AM 

Location: @ Sowers 
 

Please visit https://www.sowersptsa.org/promotion to order your student’s promotion package by 
Friday, May 9th! 
 
We look forward to making this a fun and memorable promotion! 
 
Sincerely, 
The Sowers 8th Grade Promotion Committee 


